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Good Morning Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services 

Committee. My name is Brianna Monahan and I am the Coordinator of the 

North Dakota Diabetes Prevention and Control Program with the North Dakota 

Department of Health. I do not have testimony for HCR 3030, directing the 

Legislative Management to consider studying metabolic syndrome, but want to 

let you know I am available virtually to answer questions, if needed.  

 

For your awareness, the 2020 North Dakota Diabetes Report is linked below 

which includes relevant chronic disease data and proposed strategies to reduce 

chronic disease prevalence that would impact the prevalence of Metabolic 

Syndrome.  

http://www.diabetesnd.org/image/cache/2020_Diabetes_Report_Final.pdf  

 

Thank You. 
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